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Resolution No. 24.5/1 – Change to the International 
Student Tuition Differential for Currently Enrolled 

International Graduate Students   

Resolution: 
 

WHEREAS, the Board of Trustees of Western Illinois University voted on March 22, 
2024, to adopt Amended Resolution No. 24.3/4 titled Fiscal Year 2025 Tuition 
Recommendation; and 

 
WHEREAS, the FY 2025 Tuition Recommendation included a tuition differential 

provision specifying that international student tuition will be assessed at 1.75 
times the in-state rate, effective fall semester 2024; and  

 
WHEREAS, the administration desires to align policy with previous communication 

provided to currently enrolled international graduate students about expected 
tuition rates;  

 
 

THEREFORE, be it resolved that the tuition for currently enrolled international graduate 
students shall be assessed at the tuition differential in place at the time of their matriculation - 
1.5 times the in-state rate.  This rate will be assessed until the completion of the current degree 
plan or Summer 2026 as long as continuous enrollment is maintained.  
 

 
 

 

 


